MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Council Members

FROM: Adrienne Sturrup, Interim Directoﬁw/‘%
DATE: May 11, 2021

SUBJECT: Resolution No. 20210325-066 — Austin Public Health

On March 25, 2021, Council approved resolution 20210325-066, directing the City Manager to
address the continued impact of COVID-19 through the following:
e Encouraging employers to create programs that will increase access to COVID-19 vaccines
by their employees
Identifying funding to prioritize mobile testing and vaccination programs
Increasing access to food
Continuing support for small businesses
Developing mental health services

The response to this resolution was a collaboration of multiple City Departments. Austin Public
Health provided the staff response on April 22, 2021. City staff provided a briefing to Mayor and
Council on the American Rescue Plan (ARP) Act on April 27, 2021. Lastly, the Mayor and Council
approved a budget amendment to accept and appropriate American Rescue Plan funds on May 6,
2021. Therefore, this item is now closed.

Please feel free to contact me at (512) 972-5010 or Adrienne.Sturrup@austintexas.gov should you
have questions.

Cc:  Spencer Cronk, City Manager
Anne Morgan, Interim Deputy City Manager
Stephanie Hayden-Howard, Assistant City Manager
Lucia Athens, Office of Sustainability
Kerri Lang, Interim Budget Officer
Veronica Briseno, Chief Economic Recovery Officer
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